
 
 

   

 
 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 08 of 2022 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/22  

  

 

03 February 2022 

 

 

 

Cancellation of Notice to Mariners No 05 of 2022 - re - Malta and Tunisia NAVTEX 

service – is temporarily suspended 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the Malta (O) 

and Tunisia (T) NAVTEX service has been restored and messages are being transmitted 

as scheduled. 

 

 

Notice to Mariners No 05 of 2022 is hereby CANCELLED. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 


